

1983 JANUARY



1983 JANUARY

A potluck dinner was enjoyed by members of the Gilbert's Mills WI at the meeting held at the home of Mrs. Clayton Carter.

Mrs. Leland Pearsall opened with The Ode and Mary Stewart Collect.

She thanked the hostess and welcomed 15 members. Roll call was on the topic "display and tell about an article in your home from another country."

Mrs. Roy Brooks read the minutes of the previous meeting and gave the treasurer's report.

Correspondence was read, including a letter on the short course called Simple Home Repairs

ple Home Repairs.

The next sewing class is to be held Jan. 31 at Mrs. Jack Lumley's at 7:30 p.m. The motto Let the Dirt Fall Where it May was read by Mrs. Lumley.

Mrs. Pearsall and Mrs. Roy Brooks presented a cer-tificate of merit to Mrs. Rita Calnan.

A contest was organized by Mrs. Pearsall and was won by Verna Richards.

Collection was taken and a penny box passed to members. The meeting closed with the Institute Prayer.

Mrs. Pearsall and three members stopped at the home of Mrs. Fred Hope and presented her with a life membership pin and certificate because she wasn't able to get to the meeting.

by Physics Louis